
  

 

Iftar Invitation 

  

  

Dear Friends,    

As Ramadan approaches, we are making plans to host an Iftar in school for our families in school and people in 

the local community who will be celebrating this occasion.  We are very excited about hosting this new event 

and bringing people together.  We especially look forward to welcoming families who are new to the Leyland 

community who are settling in to the UK.  

  

• On the evening of Thursday 20th March we 

would like to invite families into school to share a 

meal as the Ramadan fast is broken.  

  

• If you are observing Ramadan, we would like to 

invite you to come into school to use the school 

facilities to cook any food you may wish from 4.30 

onwards.  

  

• Families can then join to eat after sundown at 

around 6:30pm.  

  

• We will have a room open and available to keep little ones entertained while you cook.  

  

• If you just want to join us to just to eat, then please arrive from 6pm and we kindly ask that you please 

bring in some food to share.  

  

• We will also have a room available for prayer and facilities for ablutions.  

  

If you plan to attend, please let us know by filling in this form by 28th February.  It would be fantastic if some 

of our own Muslim families could join with our guests new to the country.  We hope that you will join us.  

  

Yours sincerely     

   
Mr S Haycocks   

Headteacher  

 

  

https://shorturl.at/eOVMJ
https://shorturl.at/eOVMJ

